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REQUEST FOR BID 
#15-0032 

FIVE (5) TANDEM AXLE DUMP TRUCKS 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
 
 
March 19, 2015 
 
The following is to ensure that vendors have complete information prior to submitting a bid.  Here are some clarifications 
regarding the bid for five (5) TANDEM AXLE DUMP TRUCKS, for Public Work’s use. 
 
Questions and/or statements of clarification are in bold font, answers to specific questions are italicized. 
 

1. 5.16.2.g  Revised:  2-speed fan hub   
Revised from:  Two (2) speed fan hub. 
 

2. 5.16.17.b  Specification not required 
Revised:  Remove “107” bumper to back of cab (BBC)” 
 

3. 5.16.22  Add line x: “7 gauge cab shield corners angled back to 30 degrees enough to accommodate forward 
facing T/L 60 strobes” 
Revised:  Add line 5.16.22.x 7 gauge cab shield corners angled back to 30 degrees enough to accommodate 
forward facing T/L 60 strobes 
 

4. 5.16.37.d  Revised: The controller needs a R-232 port for connection to data retrieval/transmission devices, 
which must be specifically capable of interfacing with existing automatic vehicle locator (AVL) or GPS 
systems for data logging.  
Revised: replaced “audio video link” with “automatic vehicle locator” 
 

 
Firms interested in submitting a bid, must respond with complete information and all supplementary materials and deliver 
on or before 1:45 p.m. CDT, Tuesday, April 7, 2015.  Late bids will not be accepted and will not receive consideration 
for award. 
 
Vendors are responsible for checking the website and acknowledging any addenda on the Bid Response Form.   
 
 
 
Gunda Angelica 
Purchasing Agent 
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